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Update to Community regarding INEOS Benzene Removal Plan 

Aten�on Aamjiwnaang Members: 

INEOS Styrolu�ons submited their plan to begin de-inventory and removal of bulk 
benzene to Aamjiwnaang First Na�on on July 24, 2024. The plan includes two 
phases and approval was received for Part A from Ministry of the Environment 
Conserva�on and Parks on July 25th, 2024. INEOS incorporated recommenda�ons 
provided by Aamjiwnaang. 

Part A of the plan addresses bulk benzene above the internal floa�ng roof. INEOS 
refers to this part of the plan as normal opera�ons and it is considered a low-risk 
ac�vity. 

The effort will minimize the elevated benzene emissions. 

Communica�on with Aamjiwnaang involves: 

Tank movements/transfers associated with Part A of the plan will be communicated 
and discussed in daily communica�ons with Aamjiwnaang. 

A Community informa�on and update mee�ng to discuss the plan is scheduled 
for August 8th at 6:00 pm at Maawn Doosh Gumig. 

The Ministry of the Environment Conserva�on and Parks have approved this plan. 

If you require more informa�on, please contact the Environment Department at 
519-336-8410. 

Miigwetch, 

 

Aamjiwnaang Band Council 


